

North Central District Health Department

- ☐ Enfield—31 North Main Street, Enfield, CT 06082 * (860) 745-0383 Fax (860) 745-3188
- □ Vernon—375 Hartford Turnpike, Room 120, Vernon, CT 06066 * (860) 872-1501 Fax (860) 872 1531
- □ Windham—Town Hall, 979 Main Street, Willimantic, CT 06226 * (860) 465-3033 Fax (860) 465-3034
- □ Stafford—Town Hall, 1 Main Street, Stafford Springs, CT 06076 * (860) 684-5609 Fax (860) 684-1768

Patrice A. Sulik, MPH, R.S. Director of Health

NORTH CENTRAL DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING

Wednesday, January 13, 2021 Zoom Meeting 7:00 PM VERNON TOWN CLERK
21 FEB -3 PM 2: 17

Members Present: Diane Wheelock, Chair, Fred Journalist, Maria Whelden, Chris Abraham, Dawn Hunt, Vic Mathieu, Trisha Vayda, Michele Kervick, Ben Rodriguez, Greg Stokes, William Meier, Catherine Cannon, Jason Walsh.

Members Absent: Len Norton, Dianne Trueb, Shannon Grant, Dawn Maselek, Matthew Maynard.

Also, Present: Joe Mueller, Enfield Town Council and Patrice Sulik, Director of Health.

After determining a quorum was present, Diane Wheelock, Chair, opened the Public Hearing at 7:02 PM.

No one from the public was present to speak at the Hearing regarding the Proposed District Budget for FY 2021-2022 of \$1,585,803 which maintains the current Member-Town Per Capita Rate of \$4.67.

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:06 PM.